

BLIND BROOK MIDDLE SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN

Thursday, December 9, 2021 ("D" day)

Reminder: Masks must be properly worn so that your nose and mouth are covered.

Tomorrow is the last day to sign up for the National History Bee and/or National Science Bee. Please see Mrs. Boutis in M209 at the end of the day to sign up.

Tomorrow is Festive Flannel Family Photo day. Come to school dressed in your flannels and get ready to take a homeroom photo. The homeroom with the best, most creative family photo will **win an ice cream party**! This just in! The cafeteria will once again be serving hot chocolate tomorrow morning.

This coming Monday, the PTA is sponsoring paint night from 5:30-6:30 pm. This is your chance to paint your own holiday masterpiece while following along with a professional artist. To sign up, have a parent register you on the Community Pass website.

Chicken noodle soup drive is approaching 200 cans and rocking. Be sure to bring in cans now through December 23rd (to SS teachers).

The Student Government's "Toys for Tots" toy drive is on. The homeroom that collects the most toys will earn a pizza party.

Today's Clubs:

Debate Team (H214) Stock Market Club (M106) Student Government (M110)

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Sena Tarnoff